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All Saints

Episcopal Hospitals of Fort Worth

June 8, 1994

NIOSH Docket Office

Robert A. Taft Laboratories
Mail Stop C-34

4678 Columbia Parkway
Cincinnati, Ohio 45226

Attention Docket Officer,

This is in response to the proposed rule on respiratory protective
devices (42 CFR Part 84 Fed Register Vol 59, No 99, pp 26850-
26893).

I represent a 570 bed, 2000 employee health care system, an
organization representing 150 health care facilities in north
Texas, and an organization representing 175 hospitals in Texas. We
support the proposed standard, as a first step in improving the
certification process. This first step finally addresses the
health care setting in the certification process. In a health care
setting the 95% filter efficiency should be acceptable for most
health care needs.

Thank you for the opportunity to respond.

Respectfully,

COlud f Fuseart RN, BN, CC
G

Judy Prescott, RN, BSN, CIC

Director, Infection Control

All Saints Health System

Chair, Governmental Affairs
Dallas-Fort Worth
Association for Professionals in Infection Control and Epidemiology

President
Texas Society of Infection Control Practitioners
1400 Eighth Avenue v \9%&

Fort Worth, Texas 76104 i
(817) 926-2544 o




